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The Honorable Caryn Tyson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 548-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Tyson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 283 by Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

 

 This is to notify you that the Division of the Budget is preparing a fiscal note for the bill 

indicated above.  A request to provide fiscal effect information has been sent to one or more 

agencies or organizations, and we are awaiting a response from them to complete the fiscal note.  

The time from when the bill was introduced (Monday, March 3) to when the bill was scheduled 

for a hearing (Wednesday, March 5) is not sufficient for the Division of the Budget to produce a 

fiscal note for SB 283.  The Division will issue a fiscal note for SB 283 by the statutory seven days 

allowed by law. 

 

 If you have questions or more detailed information is desired, please contact us. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue 

 Sherry Rentfro, Department of Commerce 

 Kyle Strathman, Insurance Department  


